
Subject: Concern Regarding Volunteer 

Program 

Dear [Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding some issues I 

have encountered in the [specific name of the volunteer program] that I am currently involved 

with. 

Firstly, I have noticed [describe the specific issue clearly, e.g., lack of communication, 

insufficient training, etc.]. This has created challenges for myself and other volunteers in 

effectively contributing to the program. 

Additionally, [mention any other issues if applicable]. It is essential for us as volunteers to have a 

supportive and well-structured environment to maximize our efforts and impact. 

I believe that addressing these concerns could significantly improve the experience for all 

involved and enhance the program's outcomes. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this 

matter further and explore potential solutions. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


